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REPRESENTATIVE COMMITTEE
Members: 	Anne Draffen – Ballan BC (Chair)
		Leah McArthur - Webbcona
		Barry Godbolt – Kyneton Golf
		Ben McArthur - Webbcona
		Scott Roberts – Sebastopol
		Murray Gannon - Sebastopol
		Wayne Lynch – Victoria (Board Liaison)

Chairperson’s Summary
Thank you to all members of the selection panel who contributed their expertise during 2023-24. Selection is a challenging role on which everybody has an opinion. This is a very public committee to be a member of, and I thank each of you who has put aside time to devote to this process – time not only in the actual meetings, but in following results, attending events, and keeping your finger on the pulse of lawn bowls in the Ballarat Highlands Region. I encourage all interested persons to put their nomination in for next season. 
Throughout the 2022-23 season Ballarat Highlands fielded teams in:
· Boromeo-Lucas Shield (Women-only event vs Bendigo/Campaspe/Goldfields Region
· Whykes Shield (Men-only event vs Geelong Region)
· Page/Webster Shields (Women-Only Event vs Geelong Region)
· Provincial Shield (Men-only event vs Geelong, Wimmera & Bendigo/Campaspe/Goldfields)
The BHBR Women successfully retained the Boromeo-Lucas Shield from BCG, and the Valerie Page Shield from GBR. The Elaine Webster Shield was retained by GBR. 
The BHBR Men improved upon their 2022 performance in the Provincial Shield only missing out on the Shield by percentage to BCG.  
The culmination of the year is the Region Sides Championships hosted by Bowls Victoria. After changes to the structure of the event, both BHBR Men and BHBR Women were allocated to the ‘Silver’ division of the competition. BHBR Men started strong with a win over local rivals Geelong Bowls Region, but unfortunately were unable to maintain that momentum into the 2nd day. BHBR Women went into the last round needing only to win to make the final of the Silver Division. Despite a strong come-back after a challenging start, Mornington Peninsula proved too strong in the final ends and we were relegated to third position in the section. 
Congratulations to all players who represented Ballarat Highlands this year – whether that be through a selected ‘Region Team’, or by winning your way through to State Champions Week or Champion of State Pennant. It is always a honour to compete in representative bowls. 
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Chair
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